
Embassy of India 
Ashgabat 

*** 
 

Regarding repatriation to India  
 
 

 Embassy of India, Ashgabat has provided a link on its 
website for registration of Indian Nationals in Turkmenistan 
seeking to travel back to India. 

 

 It is hereby informed that any Indian National stranded in 
Turkmenistan seeking to travel back to India may kindly 
register on the link on or before 25

th
 June, 2020 and no 

request will be considered by Embassy for repatriation after 
this date. Link for registration is given below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwLuw5ZMSX_PK6u3tS
W7I7vV9ygS-t0VyNIjIFRbiysZSOeQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 Those who have already been contacted by the Embassy 
and have confirmed their acceptance of conditions of travel 
need not register again.  
 

 All Indian nationals are requested to check the Embassy’s 
website regularly for updates and contact the Embassy in 
case of any emergency or if any assistance is required. 

 

Embassy of India,  
International Business Centre,  

Y. Emre 1, Mir 2/1, Ashgabat – 744017 
Telephone: 456152, 456153 

Mobile: +993 63485437 
 

Dated: 22nd June, 2020 
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